
Hello and welcome to our weekly A38 Traffic Management Bulletin. 
 
We’ve almost finished our work on the A38 Fradley to Barton combined maintenance 
scheme. We’ll need to return in May to complete some final work, which will need 
two nights of closures in each direction as follows: 
 

16 and 17 May 2024 – full overnight closures, from 8pm to 6am, of the 

A38 northbound between the Hilliard’s Cross junction and Barton Turns junction. 
  

20 and 21 May 2024 - full overnight closures, from 8pm to 6am, of the 

A38 southbound between the Branston junction and Alrewas junction. 
 
Until 17 May, on weeknights from 8pm to 6am, we’ll have full southbound 
carriageway closures from A516 Mickleover junction to Toyota Island. A northbound 
lane 2 closure will be in place during these times. 
 
From 20 May to 7 June, we’ll have lane closures on the northbound carriageway 
between Toyota Island and the A516 Mickleover junction. 
 
Third Party Work 
 
Please be aware that Staffordshire County Council have some roadworks projects 
around the A38 in Burton. For further information on these roadworks, please use 
the following link 
– https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/Highways/roadworks/eaststaffs/Overview.aspx 
  
We’re always looking to improve the way we work. If you haven’t provided your 
feedback then we would like to ask you to complete a short questionnaire. If you 
could spare just 4 minutes (maximum) and complete the survey, click here. 
  
Wishing you all a safe journey 

Arun Lanyon | Business Services Co-ordinator 
National Highways | The Cube | 199 Wharfside Street | Birmingham | B1 1RN 
Web: https://nationalhighways.co.uk 
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